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The three presidents value the importance of various types of information being relayed 

to the membership.  As part of that mission, we understand and appreciate the need for 

outside vendors to come and speak at our meetings, however we must have established 

criteria in planning and completing this task. 

 

Starting immediately, any vendor or product representative of any company, 

organization or individual, must be vetted by the three presidents and be formally 

invited to speak - well in advance of our scheduled association meetings. 

 

No one is to invite or bring anyone to our meeting without notifying and or receiving 

approval from at least one of the presidents prior to the scheduled meeting date. 

 

This does not mean anyone bringing a fellow District Official for the purpose of 

attending meetings and or sharing information in their capacity as a Commissioner, or 

District Officials. It is primarily to limit the time in which scheduled presentations are 

conducted and that there is consistency to our meeting flow and order of business. 

 

If anyone has Questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any of the presidents 

directly at your convenience. 

 

Robert McConnville 

President - SCFDOA  
 


